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HEAD'S WELCOME

Please remember to bring a waterproof
coat to school as well as the usual water

bottle and reading records/logs.  
We are aiming to raise our attendance

this term - please ensure that your child's
attendance is good (above 95%) -

extenuating circumstances taken into
consideration, thank you. 




Mr McDonald
Welcome to 2022 at St Buryan Academy!
Despite this week being a short one, it has been action
packed and we have kicked off 2022 in style!
On Wednesday Porthcurno had a design and technology
day where they successfully created their own rotating
planets! The children showed lots of ingenuity as well as
resilience and patience in overcoming any barriers to
produce these amazing pieces of DT - a perfect way to sign
off last term's Stargazing topic along with their trip to the
planetarium at the end of last year!
In assembly this week we have been thinking about showing
pride in ourselves and our school community.  We discussed
what our uniform means to us and compared it to the sense
of pride someone may get when wearing a sports kit or
something else that represents them.  We want all of our
children being proud of representing and attending our
school, but more so to be proud of their achievements daily;
therefore, their task this week was to reflect on something
that made them proud each day whether it was a piece of
work, supporting somebody, displaying random acts of
kindness or anything else.

A reminder that swimming recommences next week with
Penberth, Gwenver and Nanjizal.  Please remember to make
payments through ParentPay.
After school clubs are back up and running with KS1 on
Monday and KS2 on Friday, these will take place indoors if it
is too wet or cold.

Thank you to those who have logged in on Google
Classrooms, please make sure that you do and respond to
the teacher.  If you are having difficulties then please let
your child's teacher know.

Have a great weekend
Mr McDonald and all at St Buryan Academy.

DATES
Term

S P R I N G  T E R M :

4  J A N U A R Y  -  8
A P R I L  2 0 2 2

( H A L F  T E R M  2 1 -
2 5  F E B R U A R Y

2 0 2 2 )

 S U M M E R  T E R M :

2 5  A P R I L  -  2 6
J U L Y  2 0 2 2 ( H A L F
T E R M  3 0  M A Y  -  3

J U N E  2 0 2 2 )

I N S E T S

2 5 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 2

2 6 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 2

 

P L A T I N U M
J U B I L E E :  

6 T H  J U N E  2 0 2 2

 





